Dear Birch Class, 
I hope you are all looking after yourselves (and your grown-ups) and staying safe. I’ve been very impressed so far with the work you are all doing. 
I’ve written another suggested timetable to give you an idea of how to structure your learning at home. If you want to, you can change the order in which you complete tasks or if there are other activities you are interested in; feel free to do those too! I’d love to hear all about what you are up to! admin@otterburn.northumberland.sch.uk 
Lots of the activities are still on Doodle, which I know you’ve all managed to get onto by now. I have also set up home learning on Seesaw, which is an app that you’ll need to ask your grown-ups to download. We’ve used this in class lots of times so I’m hoping you’ll be able to help your grown up once you’ve logged in. 
You need a special code to login to Seesaw from home and yours is:
**** **** **** **** (Every child has a different code)
I’ve also been looking at the different resources available on School360. There are some excellent activities on a resource called Busy Things and I’ve included some of these in your timetable. When you finish an activity on Busy Things, you need to save it as a PDF and then upload it to Seesaw. (To do this, act as if you are going to print the page but select save as PDF instead) Feel free to explore Busy Things and choose other activities to complete as well – there are lots to explore!
Your School360 login details are:   
Username: *****************
[bookmark: _GoBack]Password: ************

I realise this is a lot of information to take in! I’ll give you a call sometime in the week beginning 4/5/20 and I can answer any questions then.  You’re all doing a great job of learning at home! Don’t worry if any of these things don’t work straight away – we’ll get there! 
Keep an eye on your grown ups  
Mrs Tincombe 
